
Welcome to 

Year 6

A message from the Y6 team

Hello and welcome to Year 6 with 

Mr Slater, Mr Lloyd, Mrs Corbett, 

Mrs Phillips and Mrs Taylor

.

The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 

citizens. We will create a love of  lifelong 
learning that extends beyond the classroom 
as a result of  an enriching curriculum. The 
school community will make a difference by 

fostering respect and tolerance of  each 
other as unique individuals.

Mr Slater Mr Lloyd

Mrs Corbett Mrs Phillips Mrs Taylor



Year 6 is a fantastic year for the children at 
Sharples. We aim to strike a balance between 
hard work and enjoyment so that the children 
leave primary school with fond memories and 

fantastic achievements. There will be a full and 
rich timetable of  lessons and extra-curricular 
opportunities on offer for all ensuring  that the 
children are fully prepared to take on the SATs 

at the end of  the year and really show their 
potential. Mr Slater, Mr Lloyd, Mrs Corbett, Mrs 
Phillips and Mrs Taylor look forward to guiding, 

supporting and joining the children on their 
journey



Expectations & Standards

Our Class Charter

 We want our class to be successful and fun 
through listening and working hard together.

So we promise to...

 Work hard

 Respect everyone and everything

 Be kind and helpful to each other by not 
fighting or telling tales

 Treat everyone fairly

 Set a good example to the rest of  the school

 Be mature and do not misbehave

 Take responsibility for ourselves and 
property

 Keep everyone happy

 Always listen and respect others’ answers 
no matter if  it’s right or wrong

The School Day

When the children arrive at school they 
will be able to enter the school grounds 
between 8:35am and 8.45am when 
they will make their way around to the 
Year 6 classroom door. The children 
will be greeted by the teacher or 
teaching assistant, put their 
belongings in the cloakroom and begin 
their morning SAIL activity.

At 3.15pm the children will be 
dismissed from the Year 6 classroom 
door. A safe collection form goes out to 
parents annually so staff  are aware of  
the arrangements for collection of  the 
children or whether the children will be 
allowed to walk home alone. Please 
ensure this information is 
communicated to the school office and 
they are made aware of  any changes to 
this as the safeguarding of  our 
children is paramount.



Year Group Maths Goals Year Group Reading Goals



Year Group Writing Goals

Home Learning

The children will receive spelling homework each 

week to learn for a spelling test the following week. 

The children need to read their reading book every 

night and return their completed reading record 

every Thursday with responses to questions 

included. Reading books and records need to be in 

school every day. Please sign your child’s reading 

record so that we know they have done so and reply 

to any comments or questions from the teacher.  

Children will be expected to learn their times tables 

using TT Rockstars each week. The children will 

also be given discussion questions on the class 

page on the school website once per week related 

to our current topics so you can have a learning 

conversation. This will usually be given on a Friday.



Trips and Visits

In Year 6 we enjoy a variety of trips to enhance our 

learning and enjoyment of our curriculum.

We will undertake a visit linked to out unit of work on 

Viking Britain

We will visit a zoo to help our learning in science relating 

to animals and their adaptations.

We are hoping to visit a place of worship too, so that the 

children have first-hand experience visiting a special, 

holy building.

We will also take part in a residential trip where we will 

enjoy a variety of outdoor and adventurous activities.

SATs

In May of  Year 6 all the children will 
take their end of  KS2 Standardised 
Assessment Tests in Reading, Spelling, 
Punctuation and Grammar and 
Mathematics. The tests will cover the 
national curriculum for the whole of  
KS2 to assess whether the children 
have met the expected standard. They 
will sit these tests from Monday 12th to 
Thursday 15th May 2025. In addition to 
these tests children will also receive a 
teacher assessment in writing and 
science. Throughout the year we will 
revise and practise so that the children 
are well-prepared to succeed and 
achieve their best. 

More information will be provided as 
we approach the summer term.


